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Greetings BFC Families! 

Happy June! We had a very successful Family Festival this past Sunday in celebration of the 

55th Day of All True Things. We were blessed with beautiful weather and many festivities 

including great music, performance, food and fellowship! On behalf of Headquarters, we would 

like to express our utmost gratitude to those who have volunteered to help out with the event, 

thank you very much! Click here to read the full report and see photos from HQ! 

As for this coming Sunday, due to the likely chance of rain, we will postpone the Sunday School 

Yard Sale to June 18th if it rains. We will have the yard sale on the 4th if it does not rain. Please 

bring any items you would like to donate that are in good condition! 

Are you or your children still looking for opportunities to participate in for the summer? Please 

read the previously sent email regarding all the possible SUMMER 2017 YOUTH

WORKSHOPS! In addition, are you a college student and/or recent graduate? Please read the 

previously sent email regarding some exciting internship opportunities with Headquarters! 

Chin Family Looking for Temporary Space to Rent 

The Chin family (5 altogether) are in the process of moving and are looking for a temporary 

space to rent for the summer, possibly for two months in July and August until they find 

permanent housing. They are very flexible with arrangements and don't mind sharing a space 

with some empty nesters who love little children! Great way to earn some rental income as well! 

If you are interested in helping out please contact Hank at 914-310-6427. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

FINAL REMINDER TO REGISTER!! 

Discovering A New Paradigm To Address Our Critical Challenges  

On June 10, 2017, the American Leadership Conference: Discovering a New Paradigm to Address 

Our Critical Challenges, will be held at East Garden from 10AM-5PM. This is a wonderful opportunity 

co-hosted by UPF, the Washington Times, and the Belvedere Family Community where you can 

invite friends, families, and guests to start your Tribal Messiahship Ministry 

 

Please see the attached flyer and letter. 

Registration will be done online at upfalc.eventbrite,com 

Space is limited to 80 people. Please register ASAP! 

 
 

 

 
 

"God in the Desert" Workshop! 

Give yourself the opportunity to go deeper with God this summer at the first ever Divine Principle 

and Unification Thought workshop in IPEC, Las Vegas. 

Presented by Rev. Andrew Compton and Gerry Servito, this workshop will give you a chance to re-



 

 

determine your faith and understanding of God in relation to your life and place in the world. You'll 

spend time in the beautiful IPEC building and have the chance to visit some amazing natural 

wonders like the Grand Canyon and Lake Meade.  

 

Scholarships are available!! 

 

Click here to learn more and register! 
 

 

 

SAVE THE DATES!! 

 

Start Smart: Level 3 Blessing Workshop 

June 23-25 • UTS at Barrytown NY 

This program will begin with registration at 5:00 pm on Friday, June 23 at the Unification 

Theological Seminary in Barrytown, NY.  The program will finish at 4:00 pm on Sunday, June 

25.  

 EARLY BIRD PRICE: The workshop fee is $150 per participant for those who register by 

Monday, June 12th. 

 For those who register after June 12th, the fee will be $160. 

 

Please click here to register online. 


